
 

 
 

Up and coming events   
Thursday 8th June 2023 – Jempsons Trip 
Thursday 15th June 2023 – Jempsons Trip 
Wednesday 21st June 2023 – Trip to Hastings Sea Front 
Sunday 25th June 2023 – Alice in Wonderland event hosted by Rye Memorial Hospital at 
Peasmarsh Place 

 !Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  May 2023 
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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

Please help us to keep our residents safe and refrain from visiting if you have symptoms of 
COVID-19 or Norovirus 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been 
quite busy at 
Peasmarsh 
Place this 
month, we 
enjoyed 
hosting a 

Coronation Party for the friends and families of our residents 
on the Bank Holiday following the King’s Coronation 

We had the ladies choir kindly come 
and perform for our residents, who 
were able to join with some of the 
songs. 

Our local Church 
St Peter and St 

Paul’s Peasmarsh held their annual flower 
festival, so we popped along to support and 
enjoy a cup of tea in the sunshine. 

It was lovely to see 
so many relatives for 
the Coronation Party 
– it was a great 
success.  We are 
planning our 
Summer party now. 

Staff and residents 
were given the sad 
news in April that 
Hilary Keen – our 
Activity Coordinator 
- had passed away.  
She worked for the 
company for 27 years 
and will be missed 
by all of us. 

Julie Harper 

Registered Manager  

 

Bill celebrated his 
birthday this month, 
We wish him many 
happy returns. 


